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Galloway Township, NJ- In 1967, acclaimed author John McPhee published The Pine 
Barrens, a moving and influential work that touched on the cultural and environmental riches of 
the New Jersey pines. Stockton and its South Jersey Culture & History Center will present a 
one-day symposium on the region to mark the 45th anniversary of McPhee’s influential work. 
The event is co-sponsored by the New Jersey Council for the Humanities and Stockton’s School 
of Arts and Humanities. 
 
The event will take place Saturday, May 12, from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. in the Campus Center 
Event Room.  Free on-line registration is available at http://wp.stockton.edu/sjhc/. 
 
“While much has changed in the state since the publication of The Pine Barrens, much has 
been preserved and protected,” said Dr. Thomas Kinsella, Stockton Professor of Literature who 
organized the symposium.  “As the book reaches its 45th anniversary, it is appropriate to reflect 
on cultural, historical and ecological developments in the region.” 
 
Six speakers will be featured at the event.  They include:  
 

• Gabe Donio on “Still the Separate Worlds.” A look at those associated with the 
agricultural industry whose people are literally tethered to the land. As a result much 




